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This paper is a letter to the Board of Governors of the Canterbury College, from the professor
in charge, relative to scientific and technical education on the Continent of Europe. (Vide
Parliamentary Paper E.-15, 1905.)

The Education Committee, to whom was referred by your honourable House the above
paper, have the honour to report that they have taken evidence thereon, and that, in their
opinion, such evidence should be printed and referred to the Government for consideration.

Fred. E. Baumb,
Parliamentary Buildings, 26th October, 1905. Chairman.
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